

Mr Adrian Green
Director
The Salisbury Museum
The King's House
65 The Close
Salisbury
SP1 2EN

05 November 2014

Dear Mr Green

I refer to your recent application for The Salisbury Museum.

T: +44 (0) 20 7399 6565

F: +44 (0) 20 7399 6584

The application has now been discussed by the Trustees. I am pleased to advise that they have agreed to provide a pledge of £50,000 towards the costs, provided you are successful in obtaining funding from other sources and the project goes ahead. I would be grateful if you could write to the Foundation again when you have evidence of this further funding.

If you are unable to complete the funding for this project within two years, November 2016 this pledge will expire and you would need to provide a full and updated application for review by the Trustees. We wish you every success with the appeal and we look forward to hearing from you again in due course.

Please quote reference number FFP 74256 in your future correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Sopria Moson

Sophia Mason

Trustee

Registered Charity No: 230260